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From: Peter Speight [Peter.Speight@yas.nhs.uk]

Sent: 06 October 2010 10:52

To: ldf

Subject: RE: Selby District Interim Housing Policy - Consultation
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Thank you for the documentation you forwarded to this department and note its content. 
 I would be obliged if you could keep us informed  of any new developments (housing,street 
names etc). 
  
Regards 
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Emergency Preparedness Department 
North & West Yorkshire 
Yorkshire Ambulance Service NHS Trust 
Tel No. 01924 207324 or 07887 544953 
Peter.speight@yas.nhs.uk 
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Dear All 
  
Please see attached for your information. 
  
Kind regards. 
  
LDF Team 
Development Policy 
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Tel  01757 292034 
Fax  01757 292090 
Email  ldf@selby.gov.uk 
Web  www.selby.gov.uk 
  
The information in this e-mail, and any attachments, is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. It is intended solely for 
the attention and use of the named addressee(s). Its contents do not necessarily represent the views or opinions of Selby District Council. If 
you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately. Unless you are the intended recipient, or his/her representative, you 
are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. 
  
Selby District Council, Civic Centre, Portholme Road, Selby, North Yorkshire, YO8 4SB - DX 27408 Selby 
  
  
  


